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*** Th is is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. - OIR-Security*** 

Ms. Foust, 

This e-mail is a request to extend the response due date and time (today at 2:00pm) for the Authority's Data Request of 
April 22, 2015. Since that Request was issued, another Data Request dated May 5, 2015 was issued. The responses to 
both Requests are so intertwined that they should be submitted together for a complete response by my client. I am 
requesting an extension of the response to the April 22 Data Request to the same due date of the May 5 Request, which 
is one week from tomorrow, May 15. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Don 

H. LaDon (Don) Baltimore 
618 Church Street, Suite 300 
Nashville, TN 37219 
615-726-1200 
615-726-1776 fax 
dbaltimore@farris-law.com 

View my Linkedln Profile via this link: 
http: //www.linkedin.com/in/ donbaltimore 

FARRIS BOBANGO 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

www. farrisbobango. com 

Pursuant to Treasury Regulations , any federal tax advice contained in this communication , unless otherwise stated, is not intended and cannot be used 
for the purpose of avoiding tax-related penalties. 

The information contained in th is e-mail message is privileged , confidential and may be protected from disclosure. If you think you received this e-mail 
message in error, please reply to the sender. 
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RECEIVED 
MAY 0 8 2015 

TN REGULATORY AUTHORITY 
UTILITIES DIVISION 


